
17
th

 Sunday in Ordinary Time – Sunday, July 30, 2017 

Mass Intentions 

 

 

Monday, July 31     Oconee – No Mass 

6:00 p.m.   
 

Tuesday, Aug 1 
8:30 a.m.  Hickory Estates – No Mass 

10:00 a.m.  Prairie Rose – No Mass 

   

 

 

Wednesday, Aug 2 

8:00 a.m.      No Mass 

        

 

Thursday, Aug 3  

8:00 a.m. No Mass 

  

 

Saturday, Aug 5 

4:00 p.m. Frank W. Kindermann 

 By Family 

  

Sunday, Aug 6 

7:30 a.m. Oconee – Ralph Chamberlain 

 

9:00 a.m. Jack Kindermann 

 By Bob & Joann Kindermann 

   

10:30 a.m. Parishioners 

 

 

SERVERS 

 

Saturday 4:00 p.m. Zachary Maton & Monte Weddle 

Sunday 9:00 a.m. Cole Nollman & Lane Funneman 

 10:30 a.m. Issabell Reed & Selena Fuentes 

 



GIFT BEARERS 

 

Saturday 4:00 p.m. Kindermann Family 

Sunday 9:00 a.m. Kindermann Family 

 10:30 a.m. Family  

 

 

MINISTRY SCHEDULE 

Commentators 

Saturday  4:00 p.m.  Bob Zueck 

Sunday 9:00 a.m. Tom Morrell 

 10:30 a.m. Phil Begole 

Extraordinary Ministers 

Saturday  4:00 p.m. Bob Zueck, Garry Wnuk, Naomi Gorenz 

Sunday 9:00 a.m. Tom Morrell, Eric McMillen, Dave LeDuc 

 10:30 a.m. Tom Cross, Ann Cross, Gina Kuhn 

Lectors 

Saturday 4:00 p.m. Leland Schmitz 

Sunday 9:00 a.m.  Nancy Elledge 

 10:30 a.m. Kevin Duez 

 

 

HOMEBOUND 

Doris Nollman 

 

NOTICE 
IF YOU ARE UNABLE TO BE A GIFT BEARER, EXTRAORDINARY 

MINISTER, 

LECTOR, HOMEBOUND EXTRAORDINARY MINISTER OR SERVER 

AT YOUR ASSIGNED TIME, PLEASE GET A REPLACEMENT. 

 

 

 

SPONSOR OF THE WEEK 

LAVERNE HOLTHAUS/BOB RIDINGS 

On the back page of our bulletin is a suggested Business Directory.  Please 

consider these businesses for their products or services.  Because of them, this 

bulletin is cost-free to the Parish. When you patronize one of them, tell them you 

saw their ad on our bulletin. 

 



 

Weekly Contributions 

July 22, 2017 – July 23, 2017 

We Need $6,500 Each Week 

Regular     $6,605.00 

School Fund     $115.00 

Needy     $5.00 

Buildings & Grounds   $20.00 

Insurance     $130.00 

Parish Repairs    $160.00 

Loose      $516.90 

 

 

CALENDAR WINNERS 

7/24 Roger Wolf   Pana, IL    $25 

7/25 Daisy Brown  Vincennes, IN   $25 

7/26 Jared Wolf   Pana, IL    $25 

7/27 Judith Temmen  Taylorville, IL   $25 

7/28 Kelle Endris Smith  Pana, IL    $25 

7/29 Karen Conrad  Effingham, IL   $25 

7/30 Cassy Gatons  Pana, IL    $75 

 

 

SANCTUARY CANDLE 

The Sanctuary Candle, the Eternal Light, will be lit the week of July 30th 

 For John Beyers by Bill & Kathi Beyers Jr.. 

 

 

LOAVES & FISHES FOOD PANTRY 

The Loaves & Fishes Food Pantry will be collecting food and nonperishable items 

EVERY Saturday and Sunday.  Baskets will be left in the vestibule of the Church 

for your convenience. Please remember those who have very little.  One canned 

good/item from each family one weekend a month can make a difference.  Food 

Pantry is open on Mondays 9:00 a.m. to 12:00 noon and Fridays 3:00 p.m. to 5:30 

p.m.  Next working day is Friday, August 11. 

 

 

 

 



BAPTISMAL SESSIONS 
The next Pre-baptismal session is set for Sunday, September 17 immediately 

following the 10:30 Mass in the RECTORY BASEMENT. These sessions are 

required by Canon law for all parents wishing to have a child baptized. 

Registration is required, so please call the parish office 217-562-5396 to sign up no 

later than Friday, September 15. 

 

 

 

HEALING THE HEART PROGRAM 

Loving Arms Crisis Pregnancy Center’s next healing the Heart session is 

scheduled to begin in August. Healing the Heart is a post-abortion recovery 

program, an 8 week confidential Bible study for post-abortive women. For more 

information, including how to register, contact Stacey at 824-7200 

 

 

HICKORY ESTATES MASSES 

August 8
th

 is the last summer Mass scheduled at Hickory Estates. There will be no 

8:00 am Mass at Church. Everyone is welcome and encouraged to join us! 

 

 

NELSON’S DRIVE-THRU CHICKEN DINNER REMINDER 

For those who have purchased tickets, meals may be picked up on July 26
th
 from 

4:30-6:30 p.m. in front of school (north side). Thank you for supporting SHOP and 

the Sacred Heart Athletic Association! 

 
 

All things work for good. This is a fundamental belief of disciples – all things 

working for good – because it is a fundamental attribute of God. Creation is good 

and human beings are very good – made in God’s very image. The kingdom of 

heaven – of which we already are a part – likened to found-treasure, searched-for-

pearl, and a thrown-net – is also good. 

 What do I seek, what do I treasure? 

 What, who do I love? 

 How am I conforming myself to Jesus? 



 

 

ADOPT-A-CLASS NEWS 

Sacred Heart School is looking for Sponsors for the Adopt-A-Class program. 

If you would be interested in sponsoring a class, call the school office at 562-

2425. 

Pre K    Dennis & Vicki Pastor 

Kindergarten Tony & Jamie Glick   

1
st
 Grade  Connie & Scott Fribley   

2
nd

 Grade  Will & Tina Perkins  

3
rd

 Grade  Charlie Weers 

4
th

 Grade  Dr. Paul & Rhonda Swenny 

   Ron & Cheryl Swenny 

5
th

 Grade  Brett  & Beth Henschen 

6
th

 Grade  Rev. Joseph Havrilka  

7
th

 Grade  Tri-County Feed & Seed 

8
th

 Grade   

Art Class  Stacy’s Windows by Design 

Music Class  Rosemary Horsthemke  

Technology  Morrell Auto Service/A J Wiss Company 

P.E.    

School Office Dr. & Mrs. Quizon   

Enrichment Class (Genealogy, Photography, Spanish)  Dora Eck 

PSR 

Thanks to all our Sponsors! 

 

 



Sacred Heart School Registration 

Sacred Heart School registration for the 2017-2018 school year will be held on 

Wednesday, August 2nd at the school office from 8:30 a.m. – 6:00 p.m. 

Registration forms can be downloaded at www.shspana.com. Please fill out and 

return the day of registration. 

REMINDERS: 

IF YOU HAVE NOT REGISTERED WITH CHRISY FOR TUITION, 

PLEASE DO SO BEFORE OUR SCHOOL REGISTRATION.  WE 

CANNOT REGISTER YOU FOR SCHOOL UNTIL THIS IS DONE. 

Please remember that it is mandatory for Kindergarten, 2
nd

 and 6
th

 graders to have 

a dental exam or you must sign a waiver. Any Kindergarten student should also 

have an eye exam by a licensed optometrist or you must sign a waiver and a 2
nd

 

Varicella vaccine. Any student entering 6
th

 grade should have proof of having a T-

Dap vaccine, 2
nd

 Varicella injection, and a meningococcal conjugate vaccine 

(MCV). Also any student entering Kindergarten, 6
th

 grade, or anyone playing 7-8th 

grade sports should have a physical exam. 

Please mark your calendars as this date and times are very important. If you have 

any questions, please call Teresa at the school office and leave a message (562-

2425). 

 

 

Fr. Andrew Mukosa 

St. Patrick Parish would like to thank Fr. Andrew Mukosa, representing the 

Province of Our Lady of Consolation of the Conventual Franciscans, for his visit 

and mission appeal this weekend. 

 

COLOR FUN RUN/WALK 

Join St. Louis School in Nokomis for their 100
th
 Anniversary COLOR Fun 

Run/Walk on Saturday, August 26
th

 at 8:30 p.m. On-site registration begins at 7:30 

a.m. and 5K Run starts at 8:30 a.m. with the 5K Walk starting at 8:45 a.m. Fees: 

registration before August 10
th
 - $25/$30 on race day. Registration includes short 

or sleeveless performance shirt, color dye, and snacks. For more information call 

the school at 563-7445 or visit their St. Louis School on Facebook. 

http://www.shspana.com/


 

 

BACK TO SCHOOL BASH 

Held Saturday, August 5 from 9 a.m. – 12:00 (noon) at the Chautauqua Pavilion at 

Kitchell Park. The Community Mission Center is sponsoring its annual Back to 

School Bash. School supplies are collected and distributed to those children in 

Pana and surrounding communities who may not be able to afford them. In the past 

they have provided a long list of items needed, however, this year they are asking 

St. Patrick Church to collect 2 specific items: KLEENEX (LARGE) AND 2 

POCKET VINYL/PLASTIC FOLDERS. Please drop off items to the Community 

Mission Center on Tuesday, August 1 between 8:30 a.m. and 4:30 p.m., or you 

may contact Linda Dunseth at 273-0731 for pickup of the items. A basket will be 

provided in the church vestibule as well. 

 

 

PROTECTING GOD’S CHILDREN CLASS 

A Protecting God’s Children class will be held on Monday, August 4
th
 at 5:30 p.m. 

in the Sacred Heart School 8
th
 grade classroom. Please call the parish office at 562-

5396 to register for the class. 

 

LOVING ARMS THANK YOU 

How God has once again blessed our ministry through the generosity of wonderful 

friends like you and your congregation! By being a part of our most recent “Baby 

Bottle Boomerang” campaign, your congregation helped us reach an unbelievable 

goal – one which we could not have even imagined. St. Patrick’s parish opened 

their hearts and their pocketbooks, and, thus far, has given $764.03! Thank you for 

partnering with us in helping women and families throughout Christian County and 

surrounding areas. Precious lives will be saved because of your congregation’s 

generosity, and my prayer is that God will richly bless each of you for helping to 

make our ministry happen. 

 

 

 



ST. MARY’S CHURCH PICNIC 

St. Mary’s Church in Brussels is having their annual picnic on Saturday, August 12 

at 5:00 p.m. & Sunday, August 13 from 11:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m. Saturday’s menu: 

turtle soup, fish and roast beef sandwiches. Sunday’s menu: chicken and roast beef 

dinner with dumplings and many other side dishes served family style. Both days 

will offer lots of games and music entertainment. 

 

 

COSMIC BINGO FUNDRAISER 

Held August 26
th
 at Pana Eagles with doors open at 5:30 p.m. and bingo starting at 

7:00 p.m. Tickets are $25 each and a limited amount will be available in the church 

office July 31
st
 on a first come first serve basis. Payment must be made at time of 

purchase. A meal serving sloppy joes, chips, and dessert will be available for 

$5.00. All proceeds benefit Sacred Heart School! 


